24th November 2015
Mrs Thompson Class Visit with Mrs Billington's Class 4

It was lovely to visit Mrs Billington's class for the first time with her new Year.  The children are very friendly and engaging.

This time I watched a maths lesson which started out in the hall.  The lesson started with positive points, waking up the eyes, waking up the neck (turning head left to right)

A member of the class was asked to remember what they had done in the previous maths lesson the day before, they recalled doing fractions and sharing cubes. 

The class then discussed halving fractions and that they should be the same number in each group. 

They were then asked to count the class and split the class equally into two. Which they did. They were then asked to split into quarters.  

The class was then split into smaller groups and were asked various fraction some with the use of gold coins eg, counting the coins, there were 10, splitting them into half of 10. Then they were asked to split 8 into half, 8 into quarters, 4 into half, and 6 into half.  The use of the gold coins was to link the maths lesson to the book topic which this classes book was "Sick as a Parrot" 

Each child also had a different amount of cubes to split into half.

I also asked a child the maths Governor Questionnaire which I have attached. 

I very much enjoyed my visit with class 4.  

Beverley Thompson 

